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Someone Else's Love Story Mar 13 2021 Someone Else's Love Story is beloved and
highly acclaimed New York Times bestselling author Joshilyn Jackson's funny,
charming, and poignant novel about science and miracles, secrets and truths, faith
and forgiveness; about falling in love, and learning that things aren't always what
they seem—or what we hope they will be. Shandi Pierce is juggling finishing
college, raising her delightful three-year-old genius son Nathan, aka Natty Bumppo,
and keeping the peace between her eternally warring, long-divorced parents. She's
got enough complications without getting caught in the middle of a stick-up and
falling in love with William Ashe, who willingly steps between the robber and her
son. Shandi doesn't know that her blond god Thor has his own complications. When he
looked down the barrel of that gun he believed it was destiny: It's been one year
to the day since a tragic act of physics shattered his world. But William doesn't
define destiny the way others do. A brilliant geneticist who believes in facts and
numbers, destiny to him is about choice. Now, he and Shandi are about to meet their
so-called destinies head on, making choices that will reveal unexpected truths
about love, life, and the world they think they know.
Letters From Home Jul 25 2019 Inspired by her grandparents’ WWII courtship
letters, New York Times bestselling author Kristina McMorris delivers a moving tale
of friendship, family, and the twists of fate that change us forever . . . It’s
1944, and although foreign battles are escalating, the war seems distant in every
way to sensible college student Liz Stephens. That is, until her chance encounter
with charming infantryman Morgan McClain at a USO dance in Chicago. Their deep
connection feels mutual to Liz, but to her dismay, her bombshell roommate, Betty,
is the one who promises to write the deploying soldier. Singer Betty Cordell
delights in the prospect of a dashing serviceman filling her life with adventure,
marital bliss, and societal circles outranking her modest roots. It only makes
sense for her to beg Liz for help penning an eloquent letter to Morgan, now bound
for a dangerous front. After all, she’s certain the beauty of Liz’s ghostwritten
prose would ensure a courtship as enviable as their roommate Julia’s relationship
with her beloved sailor—and Betty is right, though not how she foresees. Likewise,
Julia Renard’s betrothal is more complicated than it appears. When tempting
opportunities arise, the future she always envisioned as a devoted wife and mother
risks derailment. And yet, as the Allies edge toward victory, every person—through
heart-wrenching choices and life-altering letters—will discover within themselves
profound courage, bittersweet hope, and the true meaning of home . . . “A gripping
and memorable story, Letters from Home is a timeless lesson in love and loss and

the moments that shape our lives.” —Pam Jenoff, New York Times bestselling author
of The Lost Girls of Paris
Melody Nov 20 2021 Melody Logan knew her beautiful mother, Haille, was unhappy in
their hardscrabble mining town.... But with her wonderful father's unwavering love,
Melody always felt safe -- until a dreadful mine accident ripped her from her
family's moorings. She was still devastated by her father's death when she left
West Virginia with Haille to follow her mother's dream of becoming a model or
actress. But first they stopped in Cape Cod to visit her father's family at last.
Melody knew only that her grandparents had disowned their son when he married
Haille -- just because she was an orphan, her mother said. Yet moments after Melody
first laid eyes on dour, Bible-spouting Uncle Jacob, nervous Aunt Sara, and her
cousins -- handsome Cary, whose twin, Laura, had been killed recently in a sailing
accident, and sweet, deaf little May -- Haille announced that Melody was to live
with them. Sleeping in Laura's old room, Melody was awash in a sea of grief and
confusion, with only her beloved fiddle to comfort her. Then Cary revealed the
truth he'd gleaned about her parents -- a sad shocking story that only puzzled her
more. Melody knew nothing of the dark deceptions that would soon surface...the
devastating betrayals she would face before she glimpsed the faint, beckoning
lights of a safe harbor....
A Woman's Place Jan 11 2021 Everything Claire Raphael has she's earned. On her
own. The hard way. She built her part-time business up from nothing and made it
successful through her imagination, creativity, and hard work. She has two great
children and Dennis, a husband she loves completely. Then, one evening, when Claire
returns from a difficult business trip, Dennis hands her divorce papers along with
a court order to vacate their house. Claire is devastated. She had no idea her
marriage was on the brink of disaster, that Dennis had been planning this ambush
for weeks, if not months, or that her hectic but happy life was about to come
crashing down around her. Claire doesn't know where to turn or whom to trust. But
in a few short weeks she learns what so many women have had to discover—that when
the going gets tough, a woman's as tough as she needs to be.
Perfect Phrases for Dealing with Difficult People: Hundreds of Ready-to-Use
Phrases for Handling Conflict, Confrontations and Challenging Personalities Jun 23
2019 Perfect Phrases for the Right Situation, Every Time Whether it's hiring
employees or creating teams, the Perfect Phrases series has the tools for precise,
effective communication in any situation. With Perfect Phrases books, you have all
the phrases you need to get things done, right at your fingertips!
Little Night Sep 26 2019
Dear Old Love Dec 22 2021 "Dear Old Love" is a funny collection of anonymous notes
to the ones who got away--or were left behind. Entries include gems such as A
current snapshot of you erased 25 years of fantasizing about what could have been.
Olivia Aug 18 2021 Olivia always knew her younger sister would get into trouble.
but she never realized the undercurrents of disaster would grow to a raging
flood.... Olivia was always the sensible one. The responsible sister. She took
after their father, a man as cold and driven as the Cape Cod wind, a man possessed
by an inner need to be respected and successful. She would be the one to take over
his million-dollar businesses. She would become the unwavering compass and
resilient caretaker of the Logan family -- whether she wanted to or not. But
Belinda belonged only to herself. Flighty, flirtatious, and possessed of a beauty
that promised her a privileged life, Belinda was lavished with attention. Mother
and Father, family friends, boys from school, they all adored Belinda. And as she
matured into a young woman, her beauty became even more haunting. She vowed never
to grow up, to remain forever an enchanting little girl to be worshiped and cared
for. Then came that fateful night, when Olivia was awakened by the low whistle of
the wind off the ocean...a whistle that became an unearthly wail coming from
Belinda's bedroom. It was the tragic night that their father would forbid them to

speak of ever again. The night they would never forget. The night that would send
generations of Logans down an unavoidable path of lies, deceit, and heartbreak.
A Woman Betrayed Feb 09 2021 A classic novel from an exceptional storyteller, A
Woman Betrayed, first published in 1991, is a stunning tale of troubling secrets
that can hide beneath the placid surface of a seemingly good marriage—and the
courage that's needed to move on. Laura Frye has been happily married to her
husband, Jeff, for twenty years. She has everything she ever wanted: strong,
enduring, romantic love; two wonderful kids; even her own successful catering
business. But her picture-perfect world shatters into a thousand pieces when Jeff
mysteriously disappears. Laura is certain the man she married would never leave his
family voluntarily. But as the days go by, she learns there was much more to her
husband than she had ever suspected. As Jeff's many secrets come to light, Laura is
left to wonder how well she really knew him—or if she knew him at all. In the wake
of emotional disaster—with all she cherished in ruins around her—she will have to
reach deep inside herself for the strength and will to hold her family together and
somehow reclaim her life.
In Servitude Jan 29 2020 When Grace’s beloved sister Glory dies in a car crash,
her life spirals out of control. She discovers Glory was indebted to a local crime
lord and laundering money through her café. What’s worse, Grace is now forced to
take over. Defying her anxiety, Grace will stop at nothing to save herself and
those Glory left behind from the clutches of Glasgow’s underworld. But her plans
unravel when more family secrets emerge and Grace is driven to question everything
she believed about her sister – even her death. IN SERVITUDE is a gripping roller
coaster of family, crime and betrayal. Perfect for lovers of page-turning suspense.
Silver medal - Best Fiction (Europe), Independent Publisher Book Awards 2019
Shortlisted - The Selfies 2019, London Book Fair Finalist - Next Generation Indie
Book Awards 2019 THE BOOK BLOGGERS ARE LOVING IT: ‘The plot was perfectly paced,
taut and gritty ... An excellent debut’ Chapter In My Life crime fiction blog ‘In
Servitude is a dark and suspenseful read that draws you in and keeps you there.’ By
the Letter Book reviews ‘A tense thriller, fast-paced and rather addictive. It’s
full of twists and turns, shocks and surprises. Once you start to read, you may
well find it hard to put down!’ Portobello Book Blog ‘The suspense is mind-blowing.
(5*)’ The Book Decoder ‘Fabulous psychological thriller. Fast read. Hard hitting.
Loved it. (5*)’ Shalini book reviews ‘If you're looking for an excellent suspense
novel to keep you on your toes, then you absolutely need to read this one. (4.5*)'
A Lovely Book Affair reviews ‘I’m obsessed with this plot. Twist after twist, this
psychological suspense novel kept me hooked the entire time. (5*)’ Jessica Belmont
reviews
Sand Dollar Oct 20 2021 What if you lost your true soul mate? Would your love ever
truly die? Not if you’re Noah Hartman, who refuses to let go of Robin after she
inexplicably abandons their love and disappears from his life seemingly forever,
her hidden secret yet to be discovered. And when you finally move on with your
life, what do you say when the unthinkable happens: your true love reappears at
your wedding to another woman, looks deep into your soul with her loving, tearfilled eyes, and tells you the one thing you’ve desperately longed to hear for all
of these years? As Noah, old and sick in a hospital bed, tells his story of love
and loss to Josh, a wise orderly, he discovers a far greater truth about his past,
present, and future. Things are definitely not as they appear as the pieces of a
shattered love are put back together.
Dial Emmy For Murder Sep 18 2021 Alexis Peterson’s days are filled with scheming,
backstabbing, adultery, and murder. She is a soap opera star, after all. But a new
role has her feeling like she’s in the horror business. Tabloids and fans are
stunned when daytime soap opera star, Alexis Peterson, leaves her popular daytime
show for another soap. She’s too busy preparing to be a presenter at the Daytime
Emmy Awards to even notice. But when her co-presenter loses his life before

presenting a winner, Alex realizes she has another murder mystery on her hands.
Working behind the scenes to find out how her co-star could have met such an end,
she invites the handsome Detective Frank Jakes back in her life--a man she can’t
stop imaging having a real love scene with. But first Alex must focus on finding
the killer—before she sees another one of Hollywood’s brightest stars burn out.
Praise for Death in Daytime: “Sheer fun.”—Carolyn Hart “Had me laughing out loud…
keeps you guessing to the very end.”—Ronn Moss (Ridge Forrester on The Bold and the
Beautiful)
Fitting Ends and Other Stories Apr 25 2022 Dan Chaon's first collection offers
thirteen deft stories detailing the panicked angst of the American generation now
approaching thirty. His characters are unnerved by the discrepancy between their
youthful expectations and adult reality; they long for understanding and acceptance
but are thwarted by failed love, family disruptions, dull work, and sexual
confusion. His perfect pitch captures voices that still believe in life, but can't
quite manage their lives.
Cracked Hearts Jun 27 2022 Some cracked hearts mend … and some implode. For the
residents of a usually quiet and peaceful neighborhood, life is about to change.
Beneath the peaceful and seemingly law-abiding veneer lurks danger, violence, and a
festering web of interconnected secrets, lust, and betrayal. Everyone has a secret,
tucked away in a private place in their minds, safe from discovery. But dark forces
at play will pry open these mental vaults, and soon no one’s privacy will be
protected. Hearts will shatter, lives will end, relationships will fall apart, and
paranoia will sweep the shadows. Some will find perverse thrill in a forbidden
love, and others will pay the price for it. Some will move from obsession to
violence, and no one’s life will be quite as logical as it was before. Every person
who touches the life of another leaves a mark. Can neighbors Stephanie, John, and
Meg help Ron, Hayley, and Dan conquer their inner demons in time? And will they
ever learn the identity of the killer in their midst? Can Zach and Blythe’s love
survive the trauma? Does love truly conquer all—or does it destroy it?
The Rose Garden Oct 27 2019 NEW YORK TIMES AND USA TODAY BESTSELLER! "I've loved
every one of Susanna's books! She has bedrock research and a butterfly's delicate
touch with characters—sure recipe for historical fiction that sucks you in and
won't let go!"—DIANA GABALDON, #1 New York Times bestselling author of Outlander A
riveting and romantic journey through time, The Rose Garden drops a modern woman
into the middle of a historical fiction novel when she's thrown back to 18th
century Cornwall—only to find that might just be where she belongs. After the death
of her sister, Eva Ward leaves Hollywood and all its celebrities behind to return
to the only place she feels she truly belongs, the old house on the coast of
Cornwall, England. She's seeking comfort in memories of childhood summers, but what
she finds is mysterious voices and hidden pathways that sweep her not only into the
past, but also into the arms of a man who is not of her time. Soon Eva discovers
that the man, Daniel Butler, is very, very real and he draws her into a world of
intrigue, treason, and love. Inside the old British house, begins to question her
place in the present, she realizes she must decide where she really belongs: in the
life she knows or the past she feels so drawn towards. A brilliant escape that
gives one woman the chance to time-travel and find her place in British history,
The Rose Garden presents Susanna Kearsley's signature combination of romance and
fascinating historical fiction at its very best. Also by Susanna Kearsley: The
Winter Sea The Firebird A Desperate Fortune Named of the Dragon The Shadowy Horses
The Splendour Falls Season of Storms Mariana Bellewether
Lifescripts Aug 25 2019 Expertly navigate any workplace conversation and come out
on top When confronted with difficult situations in the workplace, many people are
at a loss for words. That’s why New York Times bestselling authors Stephen M.
Pollan and Mark Levine created Lifescripts: What to Say to Get What You Want in
Life's Toughest Situations. Using two-color flowcharts, Lifescripts maps out 109

difficult conversations, guiding you through discussion openers and effective
responses reach the desired result. This completely revised and updated edition
includes nearly 50 new business-focused scripts covering everything from
apologizing for a misdirected email to requesting better meeting manners. Inside,
you’ll find scripts to fit any situation you’re confronting at work. Use the
signature Lifescripts visual flowcharts to work your way through exactly how the
conversation should go. Be it boosting employee morale or getting the raise you
deserve, when the time comes, you’ll be prepared not only with the right words and
phrases, but with the confidence you need to get what you want. Work your way
through conversation scripts for terminations, performance reviews, negotiating job
offers, asking for raises, and much more Learn a unique set of icebreakers,
pitches, questions, answers, and defenses for each difficult conversation Easily
develop a winning conversational strategy using the signature visual flowcharts
unique to Lifescripts Get strategic tips on attitude, timing, preparation, and
behavior to help make any conversation a success This revised Third Edition of
Lifescripts is here to help employees and managers communicate even more clearly
and effectively. Whatever the situation, Lifescripts provides a road map to
navigate the most perplexing, problematic dialogues for success.
The Five People You Meet In Heaven Dec 30 2019 THE INSPIRATIONAL CLASSIC FROM THE
MASTER STORYTELLER WHOSE BOOKS HAVE TOUCHED THE HEARTS OF OVER 40 MILLION READERS
'Mitch Albom sees the magical in the ordinary' Cecilia Ahern _________ To his mind,
Eddie has lived an uninspiring life. Now an old man, his job is to fix rides at a
seaside amusement park. On his eighty-third birthday, Eddie's time on earth comes
to an end. When a cart falls from the fairground, he rushes to save a little girl's
life and tragically dies in the attempt. When Eddie awakens, he learns that the
afterlife is not a destination, but a place where your existence is explained to
you by five people - some of whom you knew, others who were ostensibly strangers.
One by one, from childhood to soldier to old age, five individuals revisit their
connections to Eddie on earth, illuminating the mysteries of his 'meaningless' life
and revealing the haunting secret behind the eternal question: 'Why was I here?'
__________ WHAT READERS SAY ABOUT THE FIVE PEOPLE YOU MEET IN HEAVEN
'Breathtakingly beautiful. A story that will stay with you forever' 'A beautiful
and flawlessly choreographed book . . . No other book may ever compare' 'One of my
favourite books . . . Wonderful, inspirational, and heart-warming! To me, it is a
MUST READ! 'The book is beyond words . . . Well written, engaging, poignant' 'This
really is a wonderful book. You should read it'
PowerPhrases! May 27 2022 Have you ever needed to express yourself but did not
because you could not find the right words? Have you ever walked away from a
situation and thought of the perfect thing to say AFTER it was too late? Have you
ever given a long explanation and wondered-is there a faster, more effective way to
communicate? PowerPhrases! is the answer to those problems and questions.
PowerPhrases! provides a toolbox of the perfect expressions to get your point
across clearly and confidently. This book provides powerful words when you need
them most. You will learn the exact words to assure common understanding, clear up
conflict, establish a connection, get what you want and refuse what you don't want.
Knowing what to say results in increased confidence, enhanced self-esteem,
refinement and professionalism and the ability to slide out of sticky situations
with grace and ease. PowerPhrases(tm)! tells you exactly what to say.
Ruin Sep 06 2020
The Leader Phrase Book Jul 05 2020 "This refreshing and practical tool will help
to enlarge, promote, and articulate the world of communication."—Cristina Roggero,
Pepperdine University professor of literature The Leader Phrase Book contains more
than 3,000 dynamic phrases that will enable you to prevail in virtually all of
life's important situations. You will be in command of your words and always stay
ahead of the game. With this passport to success, you will begin a new journey on

which you are among the charismatic, the untouchable...the elite. This easy-to-use
reference book will give you a new image you can take pride in helping you to
quickly reach your full leadership potential. You will have all the weapons to
effectively succeed whenever vibrant, forceful language is required. It works like
magic! The Leader Phrase Book will teach you how to: • Speak like a leader • Master
all conversations • Attain a charismatic presence • Gain the respect of others •
Achieve a lightning-fast rhetoric • Find the right phrases instantly • Argue
effectively • Be the envy of all you meet The Leader Phrase Book is the culmination
of ten years of Patrick's personal research on how leaders communicate. It is the
summation of his efforts to share one of the most invaluable skills in life: "how
to put yourself in command."
Let Go Jan 23 2022 Do you struggle through family problems, battle with the
tensions of raising children, or find yourself overwhelmed with pressures on the
job? Are personal failures and disappointments on the increase as you face each
day? What a fountain of life it would be to discover how to let go of those
distresses and learn to embrace the joy and peace that God has promised! With
amazing insight, Fénelon speaks firmly yet lovingly to those whose lives have been
an uphill climb, and reveals just how to Let Go!
Cracked Hearts Nov 01 2022 Some cracked hearts mend ... and some implode. For the
residents of a usually quiet and peaceful neighborhood, life is about to change.
Beneath the peaceful and seemingly law-abiding veneer lurks danger, violence, and a
festering web of interconnected secrets, lust, and betrayal. Everyone has a secret,
tucked away in a private place in their minds, safe from discovery. But dark forces
at play will pry open these mental vaults, and soon no one's privacy will be
protected. Hearts will shatter, lives will end, relationships will fall apart, and
paranoia will sweep the shadows. Some will find perverse thrill in a forbidden
love, and others will pay the price for it. Some will move from obsession to
violence, and no one's life will be quite as logical as it was before. Every person
who touches the life of another leaves a mark. Can neighbors Stephanie, John, and
Meg help Ron, Hayley, and Dan conquer their inner demons in time? And will they
ever learn the identity of the killer in their midst? Can Zach and Blythe's love
survive the trauma? Does love truly conquer all--or does it destroy it?
Inevitable Apr 13 2021 After experiencing a humiliating breakup, twenty-two-yearold Cassandra Clarke is fresh out of college and living a simple solitary life
without any intentions of pursuing love anytime soon. When the estate next door
sells, the last thing Cassandra expects is the unnerving attraction she feels for
her sinfully handsome neighbor, Logan West, the young and charming single father
with a playboy reputation. It's through Oliver, Logan's four-year-old son, who
keeps popping up in her childhood tree house, that she slowly begins to catch
glimpses of the compassionate and wounded man Logan has hidden beneath his strong
exterior. Cassandra knows it's wrong and that she's heading for another heartbreak.
Logan will never be able to give her what she truly desires...love.
When He Was Bad Nov 08 2020 A pair of scorching shapeshifter romance novellas by
two of the genre’s hottest New York Times bestselling authors. Miss Congeniality by
Shelly Laurenston Wolf-shifter Niles Van Holtz is young, good looking, and in line
to become the Alpha Male of his family's Pack. So why does his gorgeous, young
professor, Dr. Irene Conridge, act like he doesn’t exist? When her enemies start
coming out of the woodwork, Niles is there to protect her. Now, while he’s securing
her safety, she'll be hanging out at his house—right where he wants her. Wicked
Ways by Cynthia Eden When Cain Lawson hear his sexy new neighbor scream one night,
the last thing he expects to see is Miranda Shaw--star of his hottest
fantasies--being attacked by a vampire. Lucky for her, Cain is not only a former
FBI agent, but a jaguar-shifter of considerable power. But sparks fly between her
and her hero, will the human Miranda be ready for the feral intensity of Cain’s
animal state?

How to Use Power Phrases to Say What You Mean, Mean What You Say, & Get What You
Want Aug 06 2020 Easy-to-master techniques for more effective communications in all
areas of life In this breakthrough guide, communication guru Meryl Runion explains
why effective communication is more than just a business tool. It is also the key
to happier, healthier relationships, and greater personal fulfillment and business
success. In How to Use Power Phrases to Say What You Mean, Mean What You Say, & Get
What You Want she introduces readers to the concept of power phrases--short,
focused expressions that let people be direct and to the point without seeming
brusque or nasty. In clear, down-to-earth language, illustrated with numerous
vignettes and real-world examples, Runion teaches readers how to: Say what needs to
be said without fear of misinterpretation or creating negative emotional responses
Master six basic methods for crafting power phrases for any setting and every
social, professional, or interpersonal situation
Medicine Man Jun 03 2020 When we meet Obioma as a child in 1983, he is threading
his way through the centre of rush hour Owerri, South East of Nigeria, with its
cacophony of traffic, people, market traders and amplified music, in search of 5.00
Naira. This is the price of entry to the school's effort at winning a French song
competition, instigated by the charismatic Mr Success. We immerse ourselves into
his chaotic and exciting life. The mesmerizing smile of Nneka, Obioma's childhood
sweetheart, adventures with Kalu, his best friend and possibly the cleverest person
in the universe. Then the rural village, Umuwe, from which Obioma's family hails.
There his uncle, Iwuagwu, a traditional healer, starts to initiate Obioma into the
centuries old profession of traditional medicine. When the young school-mates,
Obioma and Kalu, conceive a way to make 80 million Naira by growing and harvesting
palm-nuts and making palm-oil, they painstakingly work and save towards this goal
over the next few years. As a result, Kalu is drawn into his older half-brother,
Benjamin's, use of his vulcanizing business as a front for swindling, through
running errands and carrying messages for him to the teenage girls he routinely
deflowers. Meanwhile, Nneka, having struggled to avoid being sucked into the nexus
of providing sex for favours from older men by which her fellow-university students
finance their studies, succumbs when her mother falls sick and needs what seems
like a fabulous amount of money - 800,000 Naira - for an operation. Over the course
of two decades more tectonic plates move, and on a pivotal day Obioma joins one of
the swelling crowds of hundreds marauding through the city with toppled burning
cars lit up in their wake. Obioma, spade in hand, has become a truth-seeker. Who
knows where the bodies are buried? Even for a country whose pre and postIndependence history has been as turbulent as Nigeria's, the ten years covered by
this novel - 1983-93 - will be remembered as a period of unprecedented social
change. The novel is not, however, a record of the political upheavals that marked
this period, so much as a dramatization of their effects and consequences on
ordinary people in a particular place.
Go Fetch Nov 28 2019
Heart Song Feb 21 2022 Left with her stepfather's relatives on Cape Cod following
his sudden death, Melody feels utterly marooned. The wealthy, tight-lipped Logans
harbour dark secrets, and no one but their good-hearted son, Cary, will breathe a
word. Then her mother dies in a car accident and Melody is left feeling more alone
than ever. Forced to live in the room and wear the clothes that belonged to Carey's
dead twin sister, Melody sometimes feels she has no identity at all. She manages to
escape from the family by taking a summer job with Kenneth Childs, the man she
believes might be her real father. And from the moment she learns that she and
Carey aren't real cousins, the tender affection she feels for him matures into
something much stronger. But although Carey has pledged his love for her, she knows
she cannot echo his words until she discovers the buried truth about her past.
Guardian Angel Oct 08 2020 When Jade appears on the doorstep of the Marquess of
Cainewood, the strong-willed and powerful man becomes both her protector and her

greatest admirer
To the Brink Dec 10 2020 Working on highly sensitive diplomatic affairs, Darcy
Prescott is a natural target for terrorist kidnappers. But when she's mysteriously
plucked off a street in Manila one sultry night, Darcy's disappearance isn't what
it seems... The moment Special Forces soldier Ethan Garrett laid eyes on Darcy, he
knew she was the woman he would marry—and he did. But when their marriage fell
apart, Ethan never really recovered. Now a highly paid bodyguard, Ethan quickly
slips back into combat mode when he learns of Darcy's disappearance and calls in
old favors to assemble a rogue rescue team.... Tracking Darcy all the way to the
jungles of the Philippines, Ethan knows every move he makes could mean the
difference between life and death. His love for Darcy burns stronger than ever. But
when he learns the true reason for her abduction, it may be too late to save her—or
himself...
A Moveable Feast Jul 17 2021 "A Moveable Feast" by Ernest Hemingway. Published by
Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every
genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or
yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the books that need to be read.
Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost
readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are
user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
I Will Wait for You Sep 30 2022 Sidney Scofield and Alexandra Deveaux spent the
first thirty years of their lives not feeling the necessity of being someone's
other half. That changed dramatically the moment they met-they knew! From Colorado
to Maryland to Ireland-the magic prevailed. Not even death could stop them from
being together. She waited for him He waited for her. "Matt and Misha would be sad
when they arrived but if only they knew the beauty of it."
Explosion in Paris Aug 30 2022 Explosion in Paris is the story of one woman's
determination to better her life because she has finally found the man of her
dreams! By refusing to accept her husband's death sentence assessment of her soul,
Angela Briann Scott is challenging herself to reach beyond her limits. This is
especially true since her accidental meeting with the devastatingly handsome Ross
Leigh Stafford. He's a man of high principles, irreproachable character, unsinkable
spirit, and unwavering compassion, all the qualities that her husband, Mitch, is
seriously lacking. Angie's adopted country of France glows with charm and beauty
through her eyes. By reinventing herself to save her life, she discovers her true
essence and she develops a strong sense of self-worth. Her impressive success and
enduring strength tell a story that will keep readers engrossed to the very end!
Sweet Venom Apr 01 2020 Meet Grace, who just moved to San Francisco. It's a tiny
bit scary starting over, but it gets scarier when a minotaur walks in the door. And
even more shocking when a girl who looks exactly like Grace turns up to fight it. .
. Gretchen is fed up of monsters pulling her out into the small hours, especially
on a school night. Getting rid of a minotaur is just another notch on her combat
belt, but she never expected to run into a girl who could be her double in the
process. . . Greer has her life pretty well put together, thank you very much. But
everything tilts sideways when two girls who look eerily like her appear on her
doorstep and claim they're all sisters. . . These three teen descendants of Medusa
must reunite and embrace their fates!
Dancing Naked in Dixie Jun 15 2021 Travel writer Julia Sullivan lives life in fastforward. She jet sets to Europe and the Caribbean with barely a moment to blink or
sleep. But too many mishaps and missed deadlines have Julia on the verge of being
fired. With a stern warning, and unemployment looming, she's offered one last
chance to rescue her career. Julia embarks on an unlikely journey to the ‘Heart of
Dixie’—Eufaula, Alabama—home to magnificent mansions, sweet tea, and the annual
Pilgrimage. Julia arrives, soon charmed by the lovely city and her handsome host,
but her stay is marred by a shocking discovery. Can Julia's story save her career,

Eufaula, and the annual Pilgrimage?
Where One Goes May 15 2021 New Cover-Same Beautiful Story What happens when the
very thing ruining your life ends up saving it?I was never one to believe in
spirits
I Will Wait for You Jul 29 2022 Sidney Scofield and Alexandra Deveaux spent the
first thirty years of their lives not feeling the necessity of being someone's
other half. That changed dramatically the moment they met-they knew! From Colorado
to Maryland to Ireland-the magic prevailed. Not even death could stop them from
being together. She waited for him He waited for her. "Matt and Misha would be sad
when they arrived but if only they knew the beauty of it."
Wrightsman's Psychology and the Legal System Mar 25 2022 WRIGHTMAN'S PSYCHOLOGY
AND THE LEGAL SYSTEM shows you the critical importance of psychology's concepts and
methods to the functioning of many aspects of today's legal system. Featuring
topics such as competence to stand trial, the insanity defense, expert forensic
testimony, analysis of eye witness identification, criminal profiling, and many
others, this best-selling book gives you a comprehensive overview of psychology's
contributions to the legal system, and the many roles available to trained
psychologists within the system. Available with InfoTrac Student Collections
http://gocengage.com/infotrac. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
This Beautiful Life Mar 01 2020 It could happen to any family... What if it
happened to yours? When the Bergamots move to the city, they're unsure how well
they'll adapt. Soon though, Richard is consumed by his new job and Liz, who has
given up her career, is hectically playing mother to six-year-old Coco and fifteenyear-old Jake. But the day Jake unthinkingly forwards a sexually explicit email
attachment sent to him by a young girl is the last day of the Bergamots'
comfortable middle-class existence. Within hours, the video clip is not only all
over Jake's school, but all over the city - and all over the internet. Faced with
impossible choices, what Richard and Liz do next risks destroying not only their
marriage, their daughter and their place in the community, but also Jake - the
child they have set out to protect. The controversial and explosive story of how
one email can tear a family apart. 'One of the most gifted writers of our
generation.' Jennifer Egan, author of A Visit From the Goon Squad 'A gripping,
potent and blisteringly well-written story of family, dilemma and consequence.'
Elizabeth Gilbert, author of Eat, Pray, Love
The Spymaster's Lady May 03 2020 The historical romance that began Joanna Bourne's
spectacular spymaster series! She's never met a man she couldn't deceive...until
now. She's braved battlefields. She's stolen dispatches from under the noses of
heads of state. She's played the worldly courtesan, the naive virgin, the refined
British lady, even a Gypsy boy. But Annique Villiers, the elusive spy known as the
Fox Cub, has finally met the one man she can't outwit.
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